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Tuesday, 27 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have pleasure in launching our new PE Kit from Straits Apparel www.straitsapparel.com  for 

Years 5 and 6 from September 2021.  The new kit, designed specifically for Loreto pupils, is optional 

for the next academic year and consists of tracksuit tops and bottoms, black shorts and black 

skorts.  The new PE Kit will become the standard school uniform from September 2022 and will then 

be introduced to Years 3 and 4. 

 

Please have a look at the link directly via www.straitsapparel.com where you will see the link for 

Loreto Convent School. There is also a link on our website www.loreto.gi.    

 

In order for your child’s PE kit to be available for the beginning of term, please place your orders by 

Friday 30th July 2021.  Further orders may be made during the term, with some extra stock being 

available, but items not in stock may take a little while to be made up.  Orders must be made 

directly with Straits Apparel and paid for via their website, not through school.   

 

We are sure that your children will enjoy using the smart new PE Kit and look forward to seeing 

them back in September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Louise Napoli 
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